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Events

● We will be closing on 22nd December at 4pm and we will be open as normal on 2nd
January 2024.

● Term Time children will return on Monday 8th January 2024.
● Energy Saving Week - 15th - 19th January 2024

Outdoor Learning🌲🕷️

We have purchased new wetsuits for all of the children to go outside, the children have
loved wearing them and said they keep them nice and dry when it is raining! They are

also made from recycled bottles which will help with our push for a cleaner environment
as no unnecessary materials have been used or produced.
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Staff Recognition🏅

This month's Staff Recognition goes to Morgan. Morgan received the award this month due
to her positive attitude and lovely smiling face that she greets us with each day. Morgan always

goes above and beyond and has been very supportive towards all of the team. Well done Morgan!

We have decided each month that we are going to ask each staff member to do a little write up
about themselves so that you can get to know them even more. Our first write up is about Sara,

Sara is Third In Charge of the Nursery and Baby Bees Roomhead:

Hi my name is Sara, I am 33 years old and I’m from Italy. After years of working as a babysitter and
doing my diploma in childcare, I felt as if my life was missing something so, I decided to leave my
home country, family and friends for a new adventure. I moved to London and started working,
first as an au-pair and then as a nanny, all whilst learning a new language and culture. In 2018 a

new opportunity opened up and I moved to Texas for four months where I continued to work as a
nanny. Once back in the UK as much as I loved living in London. Life was becoming too hectic so

my husband and I decided to move to Liverpool where I started my first job at a nursery.
After qualifying in level 2 in childcare, I started working at Bumbles Orrell Park, I completed my
level 3 and progressed in my career by becoming Roomhead, Third In Charge and SENCO. I’ve

always loved working and spending time with children and I can't see myself doing any other job.
My biggest passions are music and travelling and I'm also very creative, you’ll often find me with

paint and glue in my hair!
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Room News

🐝Baby Bees🐝
This month Baby Bees have been celebrating Christmas with lots of fun activities and crafts, from
salt dough decorations to a ‘Polar Express’ small world tuff tray. The children loved spending time
together and celebrating at our Christmas party and dinner.
In January we will introduce our new theme which is ‘Animals’ and the children will take part in

themed activities.

Sara Pieri– Baby Bees Room Head

Sarah will be leaving us this month to start her maternity leave, please join us in wishing Sarah all
the best for her new arrival and we hope she comes back to visit us soon!

🐝Honey Bees🐝
During December the children have enjoyed joining in with craft activities. We have had so much
fun making special Christmas themed gifts. We loved our Christmas party and our special visit

from Father Christmas. We also went to visit the home next door and sang to the residents, who
loved joining in singing with us. When we finished we gave them some mince pies to enjoy!

In the New Year we will be focusing on our new theme which is ‘Senses’, we will be making and
exploring touch and feel materials.

Morgan Walker - Honey Bees Room Head
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🐝Bizzy Bees🐝

Throughout the month of December Bizzy Bees have been working hard preparing all of our
Christmas activities. We have been practising our singing every day for our Christmas Carol
Concert. We also really enjoyed going to visit the home next door to sing for them. We had a

lovely visit from Father Christmas and he very kindly gave the children gifts.
In January our new theme is ‘Space’, we are looking forward to creating and learning about our

new topic

Meg Wright - Bizzy Bees Room Head
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Parents Notice & Reminders

● Can I please remind all parents to ensure that the gates on the stairs are locked behind you when
entering or leaving the building, thank you.

● We would like to say a huge Thank You for all the staff's lovely Christmas presents this year!

🟢Eco School Update🟢
Food bank - We will be collecting for the local food bank again this year to deliver in January. There will

be a collection box in the hallway if you could bring in any donations such as;

​ TINNED POTATOES
​ TINNED VEGETABLES (TOMS, CARROTS, PEAS, SWEETCORN)

​ MASHED POTATO
​ FRUIT JUICE

​ COFFEE
​ CURRY AND PASTA SAUCE

​ CUSTARD
​ CUP A SOUPS

​ NOODLES
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Thank you!
We hope you enjoyed reading our Newsletter.

Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones…

From Amanda and the Staff Team🙂🐝
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​ JAM
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